
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Session Business 

May 15, 2016 

 

1. Session approved four of our youth as applicants for PYCC (Presbyterian Youth Connection 

Council).  They are Jaziel Perez, Hunter Bowen, Daniel Green, and Collin Pattillo.   

2. The Seafarers Boxes Ministry was approved again this year.   

3. A new team (Tech Ministry Team) will be starting this year.  Their areas of responsibility will 

be inside the sanctuary, and possibly the outdoor electronic sign.   

4. Dr. Green will be attending the 222nd General Assembly in Portland, Oregon, in June.     

     

New Members: Michael and Jennifer McCrae, and their daughter Samantha McCrae, by transfer 

from Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church.  Also, Bert Johnson by reaffirmation of 

faith.   

 


